
To whom it may concern, 
 
In reference to the above listed Bill, I strongly support the mandatory labeling of palm oil on 
products instead of it being covered up as 'vegetable oil' or 'other ingredient'.  As a consumer, 
I should have all the information presented to be able to make a choice.  I want to ensure that 
choices I and other people make in life are not detrimental to existing and future wildlife and 
their habitat.   
 
The Government really need to step up to the plate on this one as they have a significant role 
to play in ensuring that people have the correct information provided to them.  Manufacturers 
will attempt anything to hide the truth from consumers to protect their profits, and I suppose 
reduced company profits mean reduced tax income for the Government.  But really, you 
should be ashamed if you don't act on this Bill.   
 
My contact details are below should you wish to speak to me further about my interest in this 
Bill.   
 
 
Regards 
Sandra Salvitti 
 


